SEPAC Meet & Greet
with special guest Danielle Green, Esq.

Hanover SEPAC is inviting all families
to join us for our first parent/guardian event on
October 25th 6pm-8pm in the
Hanover High School library.

Drop in any time between 6pm and 7pm to meet the
SEPAC board, learn more about us and let us know
how we can best support you. We will have
informational handouts to take home and light
refreshments will be served.

Join us from 7pm-8pm as we
welcome special education
advocate and attorney Danielle
Green, Esq.

Ms. Green will be discussing the
special education process,
practical tips for families, transition
planning and what to expect when
working with an attorney through
the process.

We hope to see you there!



